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California Natural Resources Agency 
DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE 
South Coast Region 
3883 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 82123 
(858) 467-4201 
www.wildlife.ca.gov 

December 15, 2017 

Ann Crisp 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-40 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Ann.Crisp@energy.ca.gov 

Dear Ms. Crisp: 

No Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement Needed 
Notification No. 1600-2017-0278-RS 
Stanton Energy Reliability Center (SERC) 

EDMUND G. BROWN, Jr., Governor 

CHARLTON H. BONHAM, Director 

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) has reviewed your Lake or 
Streambed Alteration Notification (Notification). We have determined that your project is 
subject to the notification requirement in Fish and Game Code section 1602. CDFW has 
also determined that your project will not substantially adversely affect an existing fish 
or wildlife resource. As a result, you will not need a Lake or Streambed Alteration 
Agreement for your project. You are responsible for complying with all applicable local, 
state, and federal laws in completing your work. A copy of this letter and your 
notification with all attachments should be available at all times at the work site. 

Please note that if you change your project so that it differs materially from the project 
you described in your original notification, you will need to submit a new notification and 
corresponding fee to CDFW. 

Thank you for notifying us of your project. If you have questions regarding this letter, 
please contact Andrew Valand, Environmental Scientist at 562-342-2142 or by email at 
Andrew.Valand@wildlife.ca.gov. 

ec: California Department of Fish and Wildlife 

Andrew Valand, Environmental Scientist 
South Coast Region 
Andrew.Valand@wildlife.ca.gov 
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